
   We may need a few more pies in order to 
be sure there is enough for everyone who 
attends the program. If you would like to 
bring a pie, other than pumpkin, please let 
me know. 
     The program is this Friday at 2:45 on the 
stage by the preschool. It will only last about 
15 minutes and then we will eat pie. I hope 
you will be able to join us. 

Kindergarten News 11-14-17 
     This is a busy week as we will be making pies, rolls, butter and practicing for our 
Thanksgiving program.  The Thanksgiving lunch prepared by the lunch ladies is this 
Thursday at 11:15 for kindergarten. The children will make 3 pumpkins pies for after 
the program, and the lunch ladies will make a pan of pumpkin pie for us, also.


